
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Oct. 22nd, 2007  
 
 
 
Mr. George Wright 
Commissioner, L.E.R.A. 
420 – 155 Carlton Street 
Winnipeg  MB  R3C 3H8 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Re: L.E.R.A. Complaint # 2005/235 
  Complainant:  T. B. 
 
 Pursuant to my letter of May 7, 2007, directed to Ms B. by registered 
mail, I did not receive anything in writing from Ms B. indicating that she 
wished to proceed with this complaint.  Consequently the court file is now 
closed. 
 
  Yours truly, 
 
  Original signed by 
 
 
  Judge Brent D. Stewart 
 
/mrb 
 
copies to: Mr. P. McKenna Mr. Sean Boyd 
  Ms S. Hanlin A/Chief Cst. D. Webster 
  Ms T.B. 

NOTE: For the purposes of distribution, personal information has been removed by the Commissioner. 

 


